
 

 

 

 

 

 

Sights and Sounds 
January 8, 2019 

 

For the Month of January
 

Birthdays 

January 12       Dan Lamoureux 

January 14 Jim Longstaff 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Community Days – February 7
th

 and 8
th

, 2019 

Please mark your calendar for our next SDC Community Days gathering 

on Thursday, February 7
th

 and Friday, February 8
th

. 

Registration will be sent out in a few weeks, followed by an agenda. Hope 

to see you all there!! 

              ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
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December Coffee and Birthday Celebrations at Trinity Manor 

 

 

On December 13, about 20 of us 

gathered at Trinity Manor to 

celebrate the December Birthdays 

of Fr. Syl, Pauline and Corrine. 

 

Jean and Jadwiga brought the treats 

and they were enjoyed by everyone. 

Gatherings such as these bring such 

joy to the heart! 
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Treasurer’s Office: 

 Please send in your Quarterly budgets and GST receipts as soon as you are able to. 

 Please send in to the Treasurer’s Office your December 31, 2018 bank statements as 

soon as you receive them.  

Thank you, 

Corrine Pambrun and Fr. Paul Fachet 

 

 

Trinity Manor 

We are meeting for coffee on Thursday, January 10
th

 at 3:00 pm. Please join 

us! 
 

 
 

Queen’s House News – Brendan Bitz 

We are excited about what 2019 holds in store for Queen’s House and looks forward to the 

projects and activities that we have planned or that will be hosted here at the centre. We 

welcome Sarah Donnelly to our staff where she will serve as our programming director.  

This will be an extension of her previous work at Queen’s House serving as a member of 

our Program Planning Committee. Her familiarity with the Oblate Community and our 

diversity of programming are terrific assets and she is very much looking forward to this 

opportunity.  In addition, Queen’s House is currently seeking an individual interested in 

the position of an Events and Engagement Coordinator. This position is intended to 

assist Queen’s House with our fund raising planning, event organization, community 

development and all related activities, campaigns and initiatives. Please refer to our 

website, www.queenshouse.org for complete details and additional information.  Keep us 

in your prayers as we seek support within our community for this very important position. 

 

From all of us here at Queen’s House … God Bless Us All and Happy New Year!! 

 
 

 

 

 

OMI Lacombe Canada Website: www.omilacombe.ca 
Qu’Appelle House of Prayer Website: www.qhpstillness.ca  

Queen’s House Website at: www.queenshouse.org 
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